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FORMALLY REQUEST that the Scout Group should be allowed to have fire pits 

above ground properly supervised and within the limits of the risk assessment and 

their Lake Licence. Oliver Chapple, Group Chairman, 27th Lincoln (1st Thorpe-on-

the-Hill) Scouts received on 21 Nov 2021 

Risk assessment for fire pit  

 

Fire pits to be used either near the scout hut or if there is a larger camp near the car 

parking area  

  

 

 


